Letter from Afghanistan

Dear Valerie Mathieu:

Here at long last is a picture of my team in Kabul, Afghanistan with your logo. I mailed you a large box of caps [for Caps of Love] last week that I had collected over the 14 months that I have been here... now I have passed the duty on to my remaining teammates (Cyndi



Hickson, cc'ed above), and it has become a nice trend here – so I expect you will get a lot more caps from Kabul in the coming months!

We are part of NATO's International Security Assistance Force (ISAF), which is Headquartered in Kabul, Afghanistan. My team works telecommunications – both advising the Afghan government and Security Forces and also providing communications to the NATO partners... as you can see from the picture we have many different countries contributing to this effort! Pictured here we have Polish, Turkish, German, Romanian, and US Army, US Navy, and civilians.

Best of luck and thank you so much for what you are doing for disabled children.

Catherine